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Sent: Saturday, 8 April 2017 8:17 PM 
To: DPE PS Education SEPP Mailbox <education.sepp@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc:  
Subject:   
 
 
 
 
 

Department of Planning 

 

SUBJECT:  Child care and education infrastructure draft plan 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Child care and infrastructure must not impact upon existing residences.  Please see link below 

from this week’s Hills Shire Times about a North Rocks resident whose life has been 

destroyed by a child care centre that has been constructed on her back fence line, (“Agony of 

Child Care Centre”).  The resident, Lee Harrison, complains bitterly in her letter to the editor 

of the Hills Shire Times that the child care centre causes unacceptable levels of noise, loss of 

privacy, and considerable loss of property value.  The resident has done local residents a 

favour by publishing a photograph of the ‘abortion’ that her home has been turned into thanks 

to the evil and callous planning regulations of the Berijiklian Government and the former 

Baird Government.  She has been good enough to warn people what the adverse impact of the 

State Government’s draft regulations regarding child care and education infrastructure will 

be.   
 
 
 

The Baird/Berijiklian Governments are culpable when it comes to planning regulation.  The 

State Coalition Government is absolutely destroying people’s lives as Lee Harrison’s letter to 

the Hills Shire Times reveals.   I do not know what has got into the Coalition State 

Government’s psyche when it comes to planning regulation and development in 

Sydney.  Sydney is being ruined by the Department of Planning and the Greater Sydney 

Commission.  I am not aware that anyone voted for the Greater Sydney Commission and its 

CEO, but it appears the Commission either rivals or has more power than the Minister for 

Planning and his Department.  I am sure that the Coalition will suffer huge swings against it 

at the State Election in 2019, because voters completely reject the ‘totalitarian’ planning and 

development ‘regime’ that it has put in place. 

 

I am absolutely disgusted and angry! 
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